
Do you have Parkinson’s disease or Multiple System 
Atrophy? 

Doctors at the University of Kentucky are conducting a research study to investigate a 
potential treatment for patients in the early stages of Parkinson’s disease or Multiple 
System Atrophy. Participation in this study will last about 18 months. 

You may be eligible to participate if you: 

• Are 40-75 years old

• Were diagnosed with Parkinson’s disease (PD) or Multiple system atrophy (MSA)
more than 2 years ago

• Are able to have an MRI

• Have not had any previous surgery to your head

• Do not have any other major medical or psychiatric problems.

For more information, please contact: 

NerveGraft@uky.edu 
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